
  

  

 Workshop Rescheduling 
 

September 24, 2021 

 
Docket No. UM 2165 – Transportation Electrification Investment Framework 
 
This is a notification to stakeholders of cancelation of Workshop 7, scheduled for September 29, 

2021, 9 – 11 am PT. 

During this time, Staff will focus on assessing the stakeholder comments received to date, and 

developing draft guidance for implementation of HB 2165. Staff will also use this time to 

provide an updated schedule of the remaining activities through this year for UM 2165 and HB 

2165 implementation. Staff will post this communication to the service list for Docket No.      

UM 2165. 

Staff will conduct the next public workshop October 20, 9 – 11 am, to review this work and next 

steps.  

Staff appreciates the valuable engagement in this docket by stakeholders and looks forward to 

productive next steps. 

Staff Contacts 

If you have questions or comments please contact OPUC Staff Eric Shierman, 

Eric.Shierman@puc.oregon.gov (971) 239-3916, or Sarah Hall, Sarah.L.Hall@puc.oregon.gov  

(971) 273-9512. 
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